
Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 

participation in our recent Transformative Justice Workshop at [Church Name]. Your presence 

contributed greatly to the success of this event. 

As we strive to improve our future workshops and initiatives, we would greatly appreciate your 

feedback on your experience. Your insights are invaluable to us as we aim to create a more 

impactful and engaging atmosphere for our community. 

Feedback Questions: 

• What did you find most valuable about the workshop? 

• Were there any topics you felt needed more emphasis? 

• How did you find the format and pacing of the workshop? 

• Is there anything we could improve for future workshops? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Please feel free to respond to this email with your feedback or you can fill out our online survey 

at [Survey Link]. 

Thank you once again for your engagement and support. We look forward to hearing your 

thoughts! 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 


